From: Brooke Latzke-Davis

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Support for House Bill 3350

Date: Sunday, June 16, 2019 7:48:16 AM
Hello,

I am writing to express my support for House Bill 3350, which bans the sale and use of two-
cycle gas leaf blowers.

Two-cycle gas leaf blowers cause environmental and public health problems. There is noise
pollution and toxic exhaust that sickens people and sickens our environment. The operation gas
leaf blowers damages our quality of life and our peace of mind.

Thank you,

Brooke Latzke-Davis
3037 NE Mason St
Portland, OR 97211
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